
 

Oregon Liquor Control Commission 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Oregon Beverage Recycling Cooperative (OBRC) 
 

has applied for approval as a 

Beverage Container Redemption Center 

at 795 Teakwood Avenue in Coos Bay 

 

The applicant proposes to provide beverage container redemption services for the following stores: 

ZONE 1 

Big Lots, 2121 Newmark St 

Bi-Mart #607, 2131 Newmark St 

Bi-Mart #668, 550 S 4th St 

Fred Meyer #050, 1020 S 1st St 

McKay’s Market #1, 149 S 7th St 

Rite Aid #5379, 240 Broadway St 

Safeway #1557, 1735 Virginia Ave 

Safeway #1556, 230 E Johnson Ave 

Walgreens #12901, 3411 Broadway Ave 

 

ZONE 2 

Grocery Outlet, 1385 Newmark Ave 

McKay’s Market #2, 130 N Camman St 

 

If the OLCC approves the application, the redemption center will provide redemption services for redeemable bottles and cans and pay 

the 10-cent refund per container.  If approved, the stores listed in Zone 1 will no longer accept returnable containers and the stores listed 

in Zone 2 will limit returns to 24 containers per person per day. 

The applicant proposes to be open seven days per week from 8 AM to 7 PM in summer and from 8 AM to 6 PM during the rest of the 

year, and will provide bag drop-off services from 6 AM to 10 PM.  The center will accept up to 350 containers per person per day through 

self-service machines and through a staff-operated high speed processing unit and 15 bags per account per calendar quarter.  There will 

be 25 parking spaces available. 

If approved, the redemption center is anticipated to open in Spring 2022.  We are posting this public notice as part of the application 

process. You can view a copy of the redemption center application online at www.oregon.gov/OLCC/pages/bottle_bill.aspx.  To provide 

feedback about this application, e-mail to OLCC.BottleBill@oregon.gov.  Please identify the store(s) used to redeem your containers. You 

can also send your comments to OLCC, attn: Bottle Bill Program, PO Box 22297, Milwaukie, OR 97269-2297.  Only written comments 

will be accepted. 

 

 

 

                                            Date of Notice: Thursday, April 15, 2021  

                                           Respond by: Saturday, May 15, 2021 
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